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Construction Project Manager’s Pocket Book To support the broadening spectrum of project
delivery approaches, PMI is offering A Guide to the Project Management Body of Knowledge
(PMBOK® Guide) – Sixth Edition as a bundle with its latest, the Agile Practice Guide. The
PMBOK® Guide – Sixth Edition now contains detailed information about agile; while the Agile
Practice Guide, created in partnership with Agile Alliance®, serves as a bridge to connect
waterfall and agile. Together they are a powerful tool for project managers. The PMBOK®
Guide – Sixth Edition – PMI's flagship publication has been updated to reflect the latest
good practices in project management. New to the Sixth Edition, each knowledge area will
contain a section entitled Approaches for Agile, Iterative and Adaptive Environments,
describing how these practices integrate in project settings. It will also contain more
emphasis on strategic and business knowledge—including discussion of project management
business documents—and information on the PMI Talent Triangle™ and the essential skills for
success in today's market. Agile Practice Guide has been developed as a resource to
understand, evaluate, and use agile and hybrid agile approaches. This practice guide
provides guidance on when, where, and how to apply agile approaches and provides practical
tools for practitioners and organizations wanting to increase agility. This practice guide
is aligned with other PMI standards, including A Guide to the Project Management Body of
Knowledge (PMBOK® Guide) – Sixth Edition, and was developed as the result of collaboration
between the Project Management Institute and the Agile Alliance.
Construction Program Management Revised edition of: Construction management / Daniel W.
Halpin, Bolivar A. Senior. 2011.
Construction Management JumpStart
Project Management in Construction Accelerate with CPM--and this Leading Guide to
Construction Planning and Scheduling CD-ROM Includes Full-Function Deltek Open Plan CPM
Software A $2000-retail-value, unrestricted license to this world-class product is provided
on the included CD-ROM. No limits to number of activities, time for evaluation, or usage.
With instruction on CPM and powerful software, you are ready for business now. The CD-ROM
also provides: Links to download powerful software from Oracle (Primavera), Microsoft, and
others A PDF file of full-color and scalable copy for all screen shots in the text
Additional chapter on screen-by-screen instructions for classic Primavera P3 software A
computer-readable PDF of two sample CPM specifications The critical path method (CPM) of
planning and scheduling is a powerful tool for engineering and construction project design
and management. When it comes to applying CPM to day-to-day construction situations, this
guide, known as the industry bible, is the one you'll want to have. Written by the former
vice chair of the celebrated construction management firm that renovated San Francisco's
cable car system and redeveloped New York's JFK airport, and by one of America's leading
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construction scheduling experts, the Seventh Edition of CPM in Construction Management arms
you with the critical knowledge and power to model the project and master the software for
smooth handling of complex jobs. This highly informative, practical book shows you how CPM:
Works--and how to make it work for you Serves as the analytical tool of choice for
evaluation, negotiation, resolution, and/or litigation of construction claims Cuts costs in
a one-person operation or the most complex multinational enterprise Helps you stay on top
of every aspect of complicated projects Saves you big money in delay avoidance, accurate
cost predictions, and claims reductions Multiplies the effectiveness of your instincts,
experience, and knowledge Can be successfully implemented by properly utilizing the power
of leading scheduling software products Specifications of major engineering firms call for
the project CPM to be prepared and administered in accordance with this text, which also
serves as a primary resource for PSP and PMI-SP exam preparation. With case studies of
major global construction projects and a "John Doe" example project that's followed
throughout, this book will simplify your application of CPM. Cut project time to the
minimum. Determine which deliveries to expedite, and which may slide. Know instantly the
impact of change-and how to thrive while others fail. Understand CPM's courtroom
evidentiary value--and watch disputes be amicably resolved. This updated classic is the
construction tool that makes everything around you work better, faster, and more
economically.
Design Professional's Guide to Construction Law It’s often said that the construction
professional has to be a “jack of all trades, and master of all.” This text covers a wide
range of subjects, reflecting the breadth of knowledge needed to understand the dynamics of
this large and complex industry. This edition includes updated chapters on planning and
scheduling, a new chapter addressing linear scheduling methods, material regarding the
historical background of construction as a profession, and includes an Instructor Resource
of solutions to the end-of-chapter review exercises. This text has become a standard course
text at many universities. The first four editions have enjoyed wide success as an
introductory treatment of the subjects which are critical to success in the construction
industry. This fifth edition preserves the features that have been most appreciated by its
users throughout the years, and adds suggestions provided by instructors and students
through formal surveys and informal feedback to the authors.
Chances and Risks in Construction Management and Economics A Guide to the Project
Management Body of Knowledge (PMBOK® Guide) provides generalized project management
guidance applicable to most projects most of the time. In order to apply this generalized
guidance to construction projects, the Project Management Institute has developed the
Construction Extension to the PMBOK® Guide.This Construction Extension provides
construction-specific guidance for the project management practitioner for each of the
PMBOK® Guide Knowledge Areas, as well as guidance in these additional areas not found in
the PMBOK® Guide:•All project resources, rather than just human resources•Project health,
safety, security, and environmental management•Project financial management, in addition to
cost•Management of claims in constructionThis edition of the Construction Extension also
follows a new structure, discussing the principles in each of the Knowledge Areas rather
than discussing the individual processes. This approach broadens the applicability of the
Construction Extension by increasing the focus on the “what” and “why” of construction
project management. This Construction Extension also includes discussion of emerging trends
and developments in the construction industry that affect the application of project
management to construction projects.
Professional Construction Management Including C.M., Design-Construct, and General
Contracting The subjects covered in this book include those normally studied in an
introductory overview course on construction management, and there is enough depth and
added material to serve as the basis for a more advanced course, focusing on organizational
and contractual approaches to project management, and the related planning and control
systems.
Infrastructure Development and Construction Management A convergence of lean management and
quality management thinking has taken place in organizations across many industries,
including construction. Practices in procurement, design management and construction
management are all evolving constantly and understanding these changes and how to react is
essential to successful management. This book provides valuable insights for owners,
designers and constructors in the construction sector. Starting by introducing the language
of total quality, lean and operational excellence, this book takes the reader right up to
the latest industry practice in this sector, and demonstrates the best way to manage
change. Written by two of the world's leading experts, Total Construction Management: Lean
quality in construction project delivery offers a clearly structured introduction to the
most important management concepts and practices used in the global construction industry
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today. This authoritative book covers issues such as procurement, BIM, all forms of waste,
construction safety, and design and construction management, all explained with
international case studies. It is a perfect guide for managers in all parts of the
industry, and ideal for those preparing to enter the industry.
Handbook of Construction Management
Management of Construction Projects A majority of large-scale construction and major
infrastructure projects are funded by public funds from taxpayers. However, these projects
are often subject to severe delays and cost overruns. Large-Scale Construction Project
Management: Understanding Legal and Contract Requirements introduces integrated approaches
to project management and control mechanisms to effectively manage large-scale construction
projects. It explains the contractual requirements and associated legal principles under
the latest edition of the leading standard forms of contracts, including FIDIC 2017, NEC4,
and JCT 2016. It explains integrated project governance regarding time, cost, risk, change,
contract management, and more. Further, it discusses the legal issues of scheduling delays
and disruptions regarding the Delay and Disruption Protocol (Society of Construction Law)
as well as Forensic Schedule Analysis guidance (American Association of Cost Engineering).
Features: Provides strategies to effectively resolve disputes during construction projects
Examines Quantitative Schedule Risk Analysis (QSRA) and Quantitative Cost Risk Analysis
(QCRA) Introduces the most recent software and techniques used in managing large-scale
construction projects This book serves as a useful resource for project control and
management professionals, researchers in construction management and project management,
and students in building construction management and project management.
Construction Project Management "Educate design and legal professionals on the legal issues
impacting the design industry"-A Guide to the Project Management Body of Knowledge (PMBOK(R) Guide-Sixth Edition / Agile
Practice Guide Bundle (HINDI) CONSTRUCTION LAW FOR DESIGN PROFESSIONALS, CONSTRUCTIONS
MANAGERS AND CONTRACTORS is a condensed -- and completely revamped -- version of the
bestselling authority on engineering law, LEGAL ASPECTS OF ARCHITECTURE, ENGINEERING AND
THE CONSTRUCTION PROCESS (now in its 9th edition) by Justin Sweet, Marc M. Schneier and
Blake Wentz. For this new book, the authors have directed the text at engineering,
architecture and construction management students. Given the authors' long and deep
understanding of the intersection between the law and the construction industry, professors
and students can trust this text is unparalleled. The addition of Blake Wentz to the author
team emphasizes the commitment to the field. Important Notice: Media content referenced
within the product description or the product text may not be available in the ebook
version.
Construction Management The book outlines the processes of calculating and critically
reviewing construction costs and times for clients and contractors in different project
phases. Any project or structural analysis should yield accurate information on times,
costs, and prices. The related database is more or less uncertain depending on project
complexity and the circumstances of work performance. It is thus recommended to use ranges
of key input parameters. This approach consistently considers uncertainties within a
holistic project view, thus enhancing the plausibility and validity of specific values.
Only the integration of probabilistic methods will allow for calculating and graphically
representing the chance/risk ratio as a crucial project variable ultimately influencing the
entire business. This book examines the systemic modeling and consideration of
uncertainties when determining construction costs and times, and life-cycle costs. It
contains detailed descriptions of other decision-making processes, including project
preparation and planning (developer calculation, soil survey, cost estimate), work
preparation (costing, pricing, construction time evaluation, resource identification,
comparison of construction methods, bid analysis, contract award), and project execution
(site logistics, construction method selection, construction process planning, work
coordination, sourcing, determination of additional costs, trend analyses), as well as for
project portfolio management as a tool relevant to all phases.
Successful Construction Project Management
Project Management for Construction The management of construction projects is a wide
ranging and challenging discipline in an increasingly international industry, facing
continual challenges and demands for improvements in safety, in quality and cost control,
and in the avoidance of contractual disputes. Construction Management grew out of a
Leonardo da Vinci project to develop a series of Common Learning Outcomes for European
Managers in Construction. Financed by the European Union, the project aimed to develop a
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library of basic materials for developing construction management skills for use in a panEuropean context. Focused exclusively on the management of the construction phase of a
building project from the contractor’s point of view, Construction Management covers the
complete range of topics of which mastery is required by the construction management
professional for the effective delivery of new construction projects. With the continued
internationalisation of the construction industry, Construction Management will be required
reading for undergraduate and postgraduate students across Europe.
Total Construction Management This 200 questions and answers CCM Certified Construction
Manager Practice Exam will surely give you an idea and help you pass the exam. This book is
a must if you want to feel the actual exam. SOME of the question and answers here are based
on the previous exams taken by then examinees and now, Certified Construction Manager. This
is NOT the actual questions and answers they encounter, but almost, according to their
memories. Buying and reading this book won't guarantee you'll pass the exam. We still
highly recommend you undergo training, so you'll better understand the competencies. This
PRACTICE TEST is only intended for those who feel scared to lose their hard-earned money
due to exam failure. If you passed this test in one try, there's some chances you'll pass
the actual exam too although we cannot guarantee that.
Certified Construction Manager Practice Exam Running a small business can be daunting to
the contractor whose expertise is in building -- not finance or law. This book helps to
demystify the day-to-day challenges that contractors face. Running a Successful
Construction Company is acknowledged as the leading book in its field.
Professional Ethics for the Construction Industry Construction Project Management, Third
Edition provides readers with the "big picture" of the construction management process,
giving a perspective as to how the construction industry functions in relation to the
national economy and in the public's eye. This book focuses on the collaborative effort
required to complete any public or private construction project, providing the construction
professional with the skills needed to work with and alongside the owner representative,
the designer, and within the public's eye. It explains in detail the project elements and
environment, and the responsibilities of the varied project professionals, and follows in
detail the chronology of a project.
Construction Management
Construction Management Although construction is one of the largest industries in the
United States, it lags behind other industries in its implementation of modern management
techniques such as those contained in the Standard for Program Management (the Standard) by
the Project Management Institute (PMI®). Construction Program Management details the
successful use of the PMI® approach for the construction of capital programs. It
demonstrates, through case studies, how implementation of PMI’s set of tools and techniques
can improve the chances of program success. Exploring tactical and strategic management
methods, the book outlines a structured, process-based approach to construction program
management that leverages structure to bring order to what can otherwise feel like an
overwhelming challenge. The opening chapter focuses on basic definitions of project
management and program management—highlighting their similarities and differences. A
summary review of the Standard describes how these management concepts can be applied to
capital construction programs. Explains how to apply the principles of PMI®’s Standard for
Program Management to construction programs Describes the difference between leadership
(strategic) and management (tactical) skills Compares and contrasts the program management
principles included in the PMI® Body of Knowledge with those of the Construction Management
Association of America (CMAA®) Through the use of case studies this book provides students,
practitioners, and stakeholders with a guided tour through each phase of the program
management life cycle. Using language that is easy to understand, the book shows that with
the right team, the right leader, and the proper implementation of the steps outlined, all
programs can obtain true success.
Construction Management Explanatory Note This book bridges the gap between the theoretical
and practical and includes chapters on planning the project, starting it, scheduling,
running the projects, completing it, people, materials, equipment, quality, safety,
subcontractors, contractual and financial. These chapters are broken into multiple sections
providing a step-by-step guide to successfully managing a construction project, and,
including what-not-to-do to avoid costly mistakes.--COVER.
Becoming a Construction Manager Introduces the multiple players and tasks required to bring
a construction project from inception to close-out, covering such topics as sustainable
construction, bids, contracts, estimates, scheduling, and disputes.
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Running a Successful Construction Company
Construction Management The must-have guide for anyone considering a career inconstruction
management Becoming a Construction Manager explains everything aperson needs to know to
become a Construction Manager—fromformal education to getting their first job. This
practical guideis packed with useful information for anyone considering orbeginning a
career in construction management, as well asprofessional construction managers seeking to
work in a specificarea. From schedule and cost management to sustainability andtechnology
implementation, all of the important career choices areexplained by successful construction
managers at top internationalfirms. The only guide available on careers in this fastgrowingfield Offers practical guidance in a concise, easy-to-use format,illustrated
throughout In-depth profiles with construction managers of varyingspecialties give students
and new architects an inside view of thereal-world, day-to-day experiences of a working
builder Includes interviewing tips and up to date information on wherethe jobs are in the
field, along with an extensive resource sectionon professional organizations and
educational opportunities Introduction by Bruce D'Agostino, President and CEO of
theConstruction Management Association of America Providing an overview of the profession,
educationalrequirements, specialties, and the job search, this is a one-stopresource that
supplies the inside track on this rapidly growingprofession.
Construction Project Management Proper cost accounting and financial management are
essential elements of any successful construction job, and therefore make up essential
skills for construction project managers and project engineers. Many textbooks on the
market focus on the theoretical principles of accounting and finance required for head
office staff like the chief financial officer (CFO) of a construction firm. This book's
unique practical approach focuses on the activities of the construction management team,
including the project manager, superintendent, project engineer, and jobsite cost engineers
and cost accountants. In short, this book provides a seamless connection between cost
accounting and construction project management from the construction management
practitioner’s perspective. Following a complete accounting cycle, from the original
estimate through cost controls to financial close-out, the book makes use of one commercial
construction project case study throughout. It covers key topics like financial statements,
ratios, cost control, earned value, equipment depreciation, cash flow, and pay requests.
But unlike other texts, this book also covers additional financial responsibilities such as
cost estimates, change orders, and project close-out. Also included are more advanced
accounting and financial topics such as supply chain management, activity-based accounting,
lean construction techniques, taxes, and the developer’s pro forma. Each chapter contains
review questions and applied exercises and the book is supplemented with an eResource with
instructor manual, estimates and schedules, further cases and figures from the book. This
textbook is ideal for use in all cost accounting and financial management classes on both
undergraduate and graduate level construction management or construction engineering
programs.
Cost Accounting and Financial Management for Construction Project Managers This is a
comprehensive book on infrastructure development and construction management. It is written
keeping in mind the curricula of construction management programmes in India and abroad. It
covers infrastructure development, the construction industry in India, financial analysis
of the real estate industry in India, economic analysis of projects, tendering and bidding,
contracts and contract management, FIDIC conditions of contract, construction disputes and
claims, arbitration, conciliation and dispute resolution, international construction
project exports and identifying, analysing and managing construction project risk. Thus,
this book covers most of the construction management activities that are carried out at
different stages of a construction project. This is an essential book for students of
construction management, construction professionals, academicians and researchers.
Large-Scale Construction Project Management Unlike the majority of construction project
management textbooks out there, Management of Construction Projects takes a distinctive
approach by setting itself in the context of a single and real-world construction project
throughout and also by looking at construction project management from the constructor’s
perspective. This project-based learning approach emphasizes the skills, knowledge, and
techniques students require to become successful project managers. This second edition uses
a brand new, larger, and more challenging case study to take students through key stages of
the process, including: contracts and subcontracting; estimating, scheduling, and planning;
supply chain and materials management; cost control, quality, and safety; project
leadership and ethics; and claims, disputes, and project close-outs. Also new to this
edition is coverage of emergent industry trends such as LEAN, LEED, and BIM. The book
contains essential features such as review questions, exercises, and chapter summaries,
while example plans, schedules, contracts, and other documents are stored on a companion
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website. Written in straightforward language from a constructor’s perspective, this
textbook gives a realistic overview and review of the roles of project managers and
everything they need to know in order to see a successful project through from start to
finish.
Construction Extension to the PMBOK® Guide Construction Management: Theory and Practice is
a comprehensive textbook for budding construction managers. The range of coverage makes the
book essential reading for students studying management courses in all construction related
disciplines and ideal reading for those with non-cognate degrees studying construction
management masters courses, giving them a broad base of understanding about the industry.
Part I outlines the main industry players and their roles in relation to the Construction
Manager. Part II covers management theory, leadership and team working strategies. Part III
details financial aspects including: sources of finance, appraisal and estimating,
construction economics, whole life costing and life cycle analysis, bidding and tendering
as well as procurement methods, types of contracts and project costing. Part IV covers
construction operations management and issues such as supply chain management, health and
safety, waste, quality and environmental management. Part V covers issues such as
marketing, strategy, HRM, health, stress and well-being. Part VI concludes the book with
reflections on the future of the industry in relation to the environment and sustainability
and the role of the industry and its managers. The book keeps the discussion of current hot
topics such as building information modelling (BIM), sustainability, and health and wellbeing included throughout and is packed with useful figures, tables and case studies from
industry.
Construction Management
CPM in Construction Management This text is intended for introductory courses on
construction management, as well as more advanced, detailed courses on the subject. The
authors aim to balance theoretical material with practical advice.
Construction Project Management The role of the project manager continues to evolve,
presenting new challenges to established practitioners and those entering the field for the
first time. This second edition of Peter Fewings' groundbreaking textbook has been
thoroughly revised to recognise the increasing importance of sustainability and lean
construction in the construction industry. It also tackles the significance of design
management, changing health and safety regulation, leadership and quality for continuous
improvement of the service and the product. Using an integrated project management
approach, emphasis is placed on the importance of effectively handling external factors in
order to best achieve an on-schedule, on-budget result, as well as good negotiation with
clients and skilled team leadership. Its holistic approach provides readers with a thorough
guide in how to increase efficiency and communication at all stages while reducing costs,
time and risk. Short case studies are used throughout the book to illustrate different
tools and techniques. Combining the theories underpinning best practice in construction
project management, with a wealth of practical examples, this book is uniquely valuable for
practitioners and clients as well as undergraduate and graduate students for construction
project management.
Professional Construction Management
Capstone Course Construction project management requires a broad range of knowledge, from
technical expertise to leadership, negotiation, team building and communication. This
practical no–nonsense guide covers all of the essentials of the role, including: Preconstruction activities Design management and BIM Procurement Feasibility studies
Environmental management systems People skills Recommended document formats Occupancy
activities Construction project management activities are tackled in the order they occur
on real projects, with reference made to the RIBA Plan of Work and OGC Gateway process
throughout. This is the ideal concise reference which no project manager, construction
manager, or quantity surveyor should be without.
Professional Construction Management and Project Administration Construction professionals
have a range of demanding responsibilities; towards clients, their companies, and to abide
by government regulations. It is understandable that busy practitioners could forget their
ethical responsibilities in the face of these pressures, but maintaining a rigorous ethical
standard is crucial to long-term success. Written to meet the ACCE’s requirements for all
construction students, this textbook draws on the authors’ industry experience, as well as
detailed case studies to introduce and explore ethics in the construction industry. Within
each chapter, the authors present the key ethical issues in important areas of construction
management such as: Contracts and bidding Documentation Codes and Compliance Discrimination
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and Harassment Client Relations Lists of further reading and discussion questions will help
readers at all levels to develop their understanding of this issue. Written as a resource
to accompany students throughout their degrees, this is the ideal book to give students or
practitioners the breadth and depth of understanding required to successfully negotiate the
ethical challenges facing the construction organization of today.
Construction Management, Or, Owner Building Using a Professional Building Consultant The
book is developed to provide significant information and guidelines to construction and
project management professionals (owners, designers, consultants, construction managers,
project managers, supervisors, contractors, builders, developers, and many others from the
construction-related industry) involved in construction projects (mainly civil construction
projects, commercial-A/E projects) and construction-related industries. It covers the
importance of construction management principles, procedures, concepts, methods, and tools,
and their applications to various activities/components/subsystems of different phases of
the life cycle of a construction project. These applications will improve the construction
process in order to conveniently manage the project and make the project most qualitative,
competitive, and economical. It also discuss the interaction and/or combination among some
of the activities/elements of management functions, management processes, and their
effective implementation and applications that are essential throughout the life cycle of
project to conveniently manage the project. This handbook will: Focus on the construction
management system to manage construction projects Include a number of figures and tables
which will enhance reader comprehension Provide all related topics/areas of construction
management Be of interest to all those involved in construction management and project
management Provide information about Building Information Modeling (BIM), and ISO
Certification in Construction Industry Offer a chapter on Lean construction The
construction project life cycle phases and its activities/elements/subsystems are
comprehensively developed and take into consideration Henri Fayol's Management Function
concept which was subsequently modified by Koontz and O'Donnel and Management Processes
Knowledge Areas described in PMBOK® published by Project Management Institute (PMI). The
information available in the book will also prove valuable for academics/instructors to
provide construction management/project management students with in-depth knowledge and
guidelines followed in the construction projects and familiarize them with construction
management practices.
Professional Practice for Architects and Project Managers New to this edition: New chapters
on Quality Control and Quality Assurance and Successful Commencement; new material on
Ethics, Estimating a Project During Design, and Design Build Market: general contracting
companies; specialty subcontractors SI units are included for international usage
Construction Project Management
CPM in Construction Management, Seventh Edition Launch your career in construction
management with this one-of-a-kind book The construction management industry is expected to
increase employment by 16 percent over the next decade. This second edition of a
bestselling introduction to construction management walks you through each stage of the
construction management process. Written from the constructor's perspective, this book will
familiarize you with all the construction management fundamentals and how Building
Information Modeling (BIM) is impacting the construction management profession. Covers
interoperability of technology advances in the construction industry Explains how BIM is
challenging the traditional approach to project delivery and how this affects the
constructor's role Elaborates each stage of the design and construction process and the
tasks associated with each of them Shows step-by-step how to estimate project costs,
administer contracts, manage job site and construction operations, plan and schedule a
project, monitor project performance, manage project quality and safety, and assess project
risks Provides review questions at the end of each chapter to help enforce understanding
The tried-and-true project management principles presented in this book will help ensure
you a successful start to your career.
Contract Administration Guidelines Explains construction professional practice in an
appealing, succinct, and relatively informal way This book details the management of
construction projects from beginning to end, concentrating on the principles underlying
what construction professionals like architects do. It covers the entire process—from the
initial meetings with clients through the design, recruitment of a contractor, contract
management, construction, and handover—all without referencing legal cases, contract clause
numbers, laws, statutes, or the complex jargon that can muddle comprehension. The first
part of Professional Practice for Architects and Project Managers offers enlightening
chapters that cover: professional standards, perks of the job, bonds and parent company
guarantees, office meetings, letter writing, the RIBA Plan of Work, and Building
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Information Modelling (BIM). The second section teaches all about dealing with the clients,
and includes chapters that discuss the extent of services, fee negotiations, conflicts of
interest, and more. Next the book looks at such on-the-job responsibilities as surveys,
ground investigations, cost estimates, work schedules, letters of intent, etc. The final
section goes over everything readers need to know about dealing with a building contract in
progress, informing them about advance payments, insurance, site inspections, contractor
disputes, terminations, final certificates, and more. Details the entire process of
managing a construction project, including dealing with clients, the design process,
running a construction project, and more Highlights what the construction professionals do
in their positions Shows how principles of construction management are applied in practice
Written in a reader-friendly and accessible way Professional Practice for Architects and
Project Managers is an excellent resource for architects and other construction
professionals such as contract administrators, project managers, quantity surveyors, and
contractors.
Construction Law for Design Professionals, Construction Managers and Contractors
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